
 
NEWS RELEASE 

SCSO Seeks Help Finding Fern Park Armed Robber 
 
Seminole Co. Fla., (12/22/11)- The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) is seeking the public’s help in 
identifying the man who robbed a Fern Park convenience store at gunpoint yesterday.  At approximately 
2:30 p.m., deputies were called to the Food Max at 225 Oxford Road where a man carrying a silver semi-
automatic handgun forced the clerk to open the register and then fled on foot with the cash.  During the 
incident, the suspect struck the clerk with the firearm. 
 
The suspect is described as a white or Hispanic male of unknown age.  He has dark hair, sideburns and a 
mustache and goatee.  He was last seen wearing a dark t-shirt, light jeans, white tennis shoes and a grey 
hoodie.  The subject also wore a blue baseball cap with a red bill and the letter “p” in white on the front.   
 
The suspect’s photo is below. 
 

 
 
Anyone with information is asked to call the SCSO at (407) 665-6650 or CrimeLine at 1-800-423-TIPS 
(8477).  
 
 
For more information contact:  
Seminole County Sheriff’s Office  
Public Affairs Division 
Heather Smith (hsmith@seminolesheriff.org)  
(407) 665-6748 - desk 
(407) 474-5189 - cell 
or 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 - cell 
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